## Kentucky High School Athletic Association

September 19, 2001

John Bond, Athletic Director Cumberland High School 600 Redskin Drive Cumberland, KY 40823

Dear Mr. Bond,

Thank-you for the additional Title IX information and photographs submitted August 20, 2001 and August 30, 2001. This information is responsive to the KHSAA's earlier requests with regard to improvements being made to the school's softball facility as well as utilization of the weight training facilities by female students. We look forward to receiving and reviewing your next supplemental submission which is due April 1, 2002. (This is an addition to your annual submissions for the 2001–2002 school year.) Should you have any questions in the meantime, please feel free to contact this office.

Sipperely

Louis Stout

Commissioner of KHSAA

cc: Edward Clem, Principal of Cumberland

Timothy W. Saylor, Superintendent of Harlan County Schools